VOICES is happy to pass on the following announcement from WTC Families For Proper Burial to our membership:

Sunday, October 16, 2005:

         We will hold our rally at the corner of Church and Liberty at the WTC site.  We will begin to gather at 1:30, and the rally will begin at 2:00.  We will hold the dedication of the 2,000 pound Bell for the Unforgotten which is in memory of the un-recovered.  After the dedication, each participant will toll the bell in honor of a lost loved one.  We are inviting several clergy to join us in solidarity, showing the moral imperative of the proper burial of the dead and the importance this burial has in all our religious traditions.  If there is a religion or a specific clergy person you would like to recommend, please write back and/or attend our meeting so that we can make arrangements for inclusion.  There will be more information to follow.

Monday, October 17, 2005:

       Our Court Conference will take place at 2:00 P.M at the Southern District Court, NYC, 500 Pearl Street. Only the judge and the City attorneys and our attorneys will participate.  We will not be making any statements. BUT, your presence will go far in showing the number of people who care about the burial of the dead and your support for this effort.  The judge and the City need to see that support.

Please write to WTCFamiliesforProperBurial@comcast.net to indicate your intended attendance at these two events.  Tell us how many people will be with you.  They need not be family members.  Thanks you for your support.

